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          Dated: 6th September, 2025 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 

     I, on behalf of the Management,  

extremely delighted to share with all the 

Staff and Students that our college has 

ONCE again secured a place in the 

prestigious NIRF Rankings 2025, in 

the band of 201–300, awarded by the 

MHRD,Government of India, New 

Delhi.                                                                  

 


